
April 27th - April 30th
Dumpsters will be located at Cass
County Fairgrounds. Proof of Village
residency will be required. More info
will be provided in the March
newsletter. 
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WHAT IS
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Spring Forward

February 2023 - Issue 29

Don't forget to set your clocks ahead
one hour on Sunday, March 12th for
Daylight Saving Time.

Recycling Changes

Michiana Recycling and Disposal has
been acquired by LRS. LRS will
continue to service our area with
some changes to the recycling
program. Yellow recycling bags will
be replaced with recycling carts
which will be picked up bi-weekly.
Trash will still be picked up weekly.
Recycling carts are anticipated to be
delivered sometime in March.

We've got a paw-some project in the works! A dog park will be
installed at Don Horne Park by the end of the year. The dog park
will be fenced in with separate areas for large and small dogs.
Funding for this project is provided by MSDHA's Neighborhood
Enhancement Program.

Stone Lake Beach Expansion

The Village has been awarded a $1,000,000 Spark Grant from the
Michigan Department of Natural Resources. This grant will be used
towards phase two of Stone Lake Beach. Of the 462 communities
that applied statewide, only 21 were selected for funding. Many
thanks to all who provided feedback on the public engagement
survey and helped the Village's application score competitively.
Village staff continue to pursue additional grant funding
opportunities for this project.

Spring Clean Up


